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To those considering HB 3501 Right to Rest Act. This is insane. Can’t you see what 

this homeless situation has done to our cities, our parks , our urban and rural areas. 

Those of us who are becoming a minority because we pay taxes are now afraid to 

visit the cities, parks and campgrounds now because of the drug use, the aggressive 

behavior of those occupying our public areas and not to mention the unsanitary 

conditions which threaten our health and well being. Who thinks these things up. I 

know NO ONE who supports this. Get in touch with those you represent. If you put 

this into law you are putting a big welcome sign to all that you can pitch a tent 

anywhere. Come one come all!  This is ridiculous.  

 


